
CLICK HERE

JOIN THE FRIENDS

We will be sending out membership
order forms later this month.

LEARN MORE ABOUT THE FRIENDS:

JANUARY 2025

https://www.northkey.org/donate/


Click here to watch the
promotional video if

you missed it!

A big thank you 
to everyone who
contributed to making
our September annual
auction a success!

A total of 
$15,551.00
was raised!

The 2025 event will take place in the fall.
If anyone would like to make a donation, please
contact Laura Harris at lharris@northkey.org or
Jeannie Anderson at janderson@northkey.org, either
by email or phone at 859-578-3200, ext. 3201.

https://youtu.be/nU1Zq7ooI1U?si=ofpYnWmYbhJQar7z


A big thank you 
to everyone who helped
out at our Halloween
Parade in October! 

A total of
150 kids
were served!



Lastly,
a big thank you 
to everyone who helped
out at our Holiday Parade
in December!

A total of
82 families
& 187 kids
were served!


